
Hampton Green Energy Committee 
Meeting Notes 

Wednesday, February 9, 2022 
7:00 PM 

Zoom Meeting 
 
 
Present: Roger Dionne, Jon Matcheson, Kate Donnelly 
 
There was no quorum; discussion was held on the following topics: 

Review of composting campaign and plans for mailing. The pamphlet, compost bin order form, and letter to 
residents are ready to go. (the mesh bottom will be added to the order form). We received the  mailing list 
from the assessor’s office. The mailing will go out during the first week of March. Envelopes with first class 
stamps will be ordered from USPS with return address and stamps. (We have around 160 already printed from 
our last mailing). Gulemo will print the three pieces and committee members will stuff the envelopes.  

The composting sticker will be reviewed at next meeting. Hampton Elementary School received their 
composting books and kits paid for by the composting grant. They are grateful to the committee and have 
begun their units on composting. A workshop or composting presentation will be discussed at the next 
meeting. An incorrect grant budget was sent out with the agenda, the corrected budget is below.  

Jon asked that the discussion about towns solar be put off until composting campaign is completed, members 
present agreed. 

We will try to meet in person for our March and/or April meetings. 

Submitted by Kate Donnelly 

 

Composting campaign Budget  
   
1,500 composting pamphlets  $750  
1,000 cover letters  $100  
1,000 bin order forms  $530  
Postage/envelopes  $430  
Elementary school books and kits $278  
1,000 Stickers for bins and HES $400  

   
Compost bin subsidy 100  $1,500  
Kitchen bin subsidy 100  $700  

   
   
Total  $4,688  


